
 
Building Attendant  

 Part-Time 
Recreation Services Department 

 
Application Deadline: Open Until Filled   

 
The District of Mackenzie is currently accepting applications for a Part-time Building Attendant position for the 
Mackenzie Recreation Centre. 
 
This position is responsible for custodial duties and customer service within the Recreation Centre, Little Mac Ski 
Chalet and adjacent areas. The position requires use of manual and powered cleaning equipment.  Building 
Attendants are required to safely prepare and utilize appropriate cleaning supplies and personal protective 
equipment in a safe manner. The work requires considerable physical and repetitive tasks such as sweeping, 
shoveling, mopping, lifting, overhead work, climbing and bending in varying climatic conditions and footing 
surfaces. 
 
The successful candidate must be 16 years of age or older. The candidate should have a Grade 12 or equivalent, 
or currently in the process of completing high school education.  This position has frequent contact with the 
public therefore the successful applicants must be able to deal with the public in a professional, tactful and 
positive manner.  This position will appeal to individuals who are available to work evenings and weekends.  
 
This is a unionized position within the CUPE 3706 Bargaining Unit, offering an hourly wage of $23.85. 
 
This position will remain open until it’s filled, however the interview process will begin October 9, 2025. If you 
feel you are qualified for this position you are invited to submit your resume with a cover letter indicating Part-
time Building Attendant. Please provide details concerning work experience, education, qualifications and 
employment references to: 
 
 
District of Mackenzie 
Bag 340 – 1 Mackenzie Blvd. 
Mackenzie, BC, V0J 2C0 
Attention: Corrine Higgins, Human Resources Coordinator 
Email:  chiggins@districtofmackenzie.ca   
 

The District thanks all interested applicants in advance, however only those short-listed will be contacted. 
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